
 
CENTRAL AUSTRALIAN COMMERCIAL PASSENGER VEHICLE 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
Summary of Minutes of Meeting held 7 April 2010 at 9.10 am 

 
Attendees       
Private Hire Car (PHC) representative (Chair)  
Minibus representative   
Alice Springs Taxi (AST) representative 
Sahara Tours/AAT Kings representative 
Alice Springs Town Council (ASTC) representative 
Department of Lands & Planning (DLP) representative  
 
Invited Guests telephone link-up 

     Eagle Training Services (ETS) representative 
 Department of Justice (DoJ) representative 
 
Apologies 
Tailormade Tours representative 
Tangentyere Council representative 
 

Acceptance of Previous Minutes 
    Previous Minutes accepted.  

 
Business Arising from Previous minutes. 

  
 CPV Review and Board update: The focus for the new Board will be strategic 

planning and Regional forums will be set-up to progress local operational issues.  
 
 Wills Terrace and Anzac Hill, Alice Springs Town Council –Council is 

looking to change their procedures in relation to street signage. 
 
 CPV Driver Training – Training package has been sent to Department of 

Education and Training for approval.  
 
 Stats have been received in relation to current holders of provisional CPV ID 

cards. Around 90 people may be eligible for the RPL training process.  
 

 A letter has been drafted to the Minister requesting consideration for a ‘Remote 
Area Training Allowance’ for current eligible Provisional Card Holders employed 
in the Alice Springs CPV Industry.  

 
 PH Vacant signage - Six month PH Vacant sign trial is ongoing and DLP has 

requested feedback from the committee in relation to the success of the trial.  
 

DLP has distributed the ‘Getting Around’ brochures. The brochures are available 
at Motels, the Airport and the Railway Station in Alice Springs.  
 
1983 and 1988 Flood markers – Council is unable to locate the flood marker 
signs that were removed from Liechardt Terrace nearly 10 years ago.  
 
New Business  

 
  Alcohol Accord - Information was provided about the Alcohol Accord. There are 

Licensees involved with the Accord, their aim is to assist and contribute to the 
safety and well being of Central Australians in and around Licenced premises.  

 
 Transport Hall of Fame reunion 

 
All members were reminded that the Road Transport Hall of Fame is having a 
reunion in August. 

 
Next meeting:    Wednesday 5 May 2010 
Meeting Closed:  10.45 am. 


